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Join us Friday, August 18th from 11-1 for a charity BBQ at the MNP office, located at 
1125 Highway 17 East
Grab a hamburger, a bag of chips and a drink all for $5, and all proceeds raised will go directly towards Kenora’s Terry Fox Run. Homemade cookies will also be available for $1 each!
[image: Image result for BBQ cartoon]Help sponsor the Terry Fox Foundation further by purchasing a t-shirt at the event. Shirts are $25 each, and all proceeds go back into the foundation for cancer research. Additional donations over $20 are eligible for a charitable receipt.




If you’d like to pre-order, please email caleigh.belair@mnp.ca. Pre-orders will be accepted until Thursday, August 17th. Cash and EMT’s will be accepted.
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